SAFE Family Awareness Day

By JILL NOSSA

JNOSSA@ANTONNEWS.COM

The 6th Annual Family
Awareness Day for SAFE, Inc. was
held on a beautiful Saturday in June
in Morgan Memorial Park. Created
as a way to promote family unity
and a substance free environment,
the day's events included games,
food, music and raffle prizes, and
many children came out with their
families to enjoy he day in the
park. A special feature added this

year was Touch-a-Truck with Glen Cove Fire Department and EMS, and for the first time, bicycle stunt show was offered in the parking lot. Professional stunt cyclist Chris Clark dazzled the audience with a slew of tricks during his 30-minute performance.

For further information on any SAFE Inc. upcoming event please call (516) 676-2008. SAFE Inc. is a not for profit tax-exempt substance abuse education and prevention agency located in Glen Cove.



Chris Clark performs tricks.



Mayor Suozzi with Dr. Sharon Harris, SAFE's executive director, Councilman Tony Jimenez, Councilman Tony Gallo.



At the sign in table.